
 

 

 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

 

BISD has announced an extension to our closure to April 24th, which brings the District into alignment 

with emergency declarations announced earlier this week by our district’s cities and counties.   As a result 

of the extended closure, we have combined the faculties of both high schools to ensure all students are 

receiving the same lesson in each content area during this time of TEA-required remote instruction.  The 

new lessons that will be distributed this Friday for the week of March 30th-April 3rd.  They are the first 

lessons created by the combined efforts of the two high schools.  We are now ONE online high school as 

it pertains to instruction for our students.  Please continue to contact your student’s teachers, counselor or 

administrator at your home campus should you have any questions. 

 

Additionally, we have both sent out information regarding prom and graduation prior to this message.  

We would like to reiterate that prom has been postponed for both high schools but will be rescheduled for 

a future date when more information is known.  We ask that you continue to be patient as things evolve 

over the next several weeks until a reliable decision can be made regarding a time and place for both 

schools’ proms.   

 

As of now, the dates for graduation have not changed, and we are optimistic those dates will hold.  Like 

prom, should we need to postpone the dates of graduation, we will let you know as soon as possible.  

What is most important to keep in mind is that we will have a prom and a graduation ceremony at some 

point.  We are in solidarity with each other to ensure that we preserve as many memories as we can for 

the Class of 2020 and their families.  

 

Please let us know should you have any questions or concerns.  Stay safe and continue to keep up the 

great work!  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ross Sproul    Eddie Ashley 

Principal    Principal 

Boerne High School   Champion High School 

 


